
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791 

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph

March 7,2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT OF LAWIN 
FOREST AND BIODIVERSITY MONITORING SYSTEM OF 
CENRO QUEZON, PALAWAN AS OF FEBRUARY 13,2023

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Quezon, Palawan dated 
February 13, 2023 relative the above subject.

I

As reported, a total of 31.92 kilometers distance were patrolled as of February 13, 
2023. In addition, there were two (2) threats recorded/observed. (Please refer to the attached 
matrix of the report)

For information and further instruction.

Copy Furnished:
CENRO Quezon, Palawan 
<cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph> 
KVE/MES Doc. No. 2023-1848

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PA LA WAN 
PENRO-RECORDS

RELEASED
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